
 

 

 

 

16 Febraury 2015 

 

 

 

I want to commend Rex Whitford and the team at Wealth for Life; Rex has managed my portfolio and 

that of my elderly mother for a very long time. When the GFC hit, Rex had the right advice. By NOT 

selling and holding onto my portfolio I was able to buy into other shares at a lower cost that is now 

resulting in improved values and profits for me. His fees are quite reasonable; after all you would pay for 

the services of a Tradesman, then why not on someone who actually cares about me, not just my 

investments. In an age of electronics and self-help, it’s nice to be able to talk to Rex, and have my 

financials taken care of with good sound advice relevant to my needs. Yes I would suggest you contact 

Rex, it’s the best investment decision you could make. 

 
 
 
David M Cauchi 
North Adelaide SA  
 


